
 

DRIVE-THRU FOOD PANTRY 
 

Holy Name of Jesus Church 

1950 Barnum Avenue, Stratford CT 

 

Tuesday, November 10th  

3:00 – 4:00 PM 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

To encourage social distancing and help limit the spread of 
COVID-19, the Stratford Health Department, CT Food Bank, and 
Holy Name of Jesus Church have partnered to offer a drive-thru 
food pantry in November.  

 
We ask for all those attending the drive-thru pantry to adhere to the 
following directions: 

 
 Stay in your car at all times 

 Pop your trunk (if possible) 

 A pre-selected bag of food will be placed in your car 

 One bag per car 
 


